
NITIE Conducts Ek Bharat Shreshta Bharat Orientation Programme 

 

To enhance interaction & promote mutual understanding between people of different states/UTs 

through the concept of state/UT pairing, NITIE Mumbai conducted the Ek Bharat Shreshta Bharat 

Orientation programme on June 16, 2023, for its upcoming new batches of PGDIE, PGDIM, and PGDSM. 

More than 500 students attended the proceedings. EBSB Video was presented to them along with its 

objectives. Students were encouraged and invited to join and participate in  EBSB club activities. Prof. 

Nikhil Mehta, EBSB Coordinator, conducted the proceedings with Prof. Ajaya Panda, Prof. Sushmita 

Narayana Aghalaya, and Prof. Vidyadhar Gedam.  

We thank Prof. Manoj Kumar Tiwari, Director, NITIE, for his relentless support in EBSB proceedings. 

Looking forward to student participation in EBSB activities. #EBSB #MOE #NITIE 

 

  
  

  
 


